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Abstract 

 

This document contains a communication from the IEEE-SA Patent Committee administrator. 

 

R1:  corrected document number 

R2:  added email from Mr Gonell 
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Email 
 

From: Dave Ringle [email removed – snip] 
Sent: 12 February 2015 23:30 
To: Stephens, Adrian P 
Cc: David Law; Michael Lindsay; Claire Topp 
Subject: P802.11ah patent statement 

 
Dear Adrian, 

 

I am aware that a request for an LoA for P802.11ah was sent by Bruce Kraemer to Fabian Gonell 

(Qualcomm) on 09 January 2014. 

 

I am aware that you sent follow-up requests to Mr. Gonell on 12 August 2014 and again on 13 November 

2014. 

 

I just checked the LoA listings for P802.11ah 

at http://standards.ieee.org/about/sasb/patcom/pat802_11.html and did not see an Accepted LoA from 

Qualcomm. 

 

Please see the attached statement (P802_11ah-qualcomm-statement.pdf) from Qualcomm that has been 

received.  

 

Please share this information with the P802.11ah standards development group. 

 

 

Regards, 

****************************************************************** 
David L. Ringle 
Director, IEEE-SA Governance 
IEEE Standards Association 
445 Hoes Lane                               
Piscataway, NJ  08854-4141 USA 
[telephone number and email removed - snip] 
****************************************************************** 
 

Attachment 
Because of the difficulty of embedding a PDF file and have it reliably readable,   this submission is 

formatted as PDF, and the attachment from the email has been appended in pdf format.  

http://standards.ieee.org/about/sasb/patcom/pat802_11.html












March 2015  doc.: IEEE 802.11-15/260r2 

Submission page 3 Adrian Stephens, Intel Corporation 
 

 
From: Gonell, Fabian  

Sent: Sunday, March 08, 2015 11:14 PM 

To: Stephens, Adrian P 

Cc: patcom@ieee.org 

Subject: RE: Request for a letter of assurance regarding IEEE 802.11ah 
 

Dear Mr. Stephens, 

 

I write in response to your emails requesting a Letter of Assurance from Qualcomm regarding the 

802.11ah standard.  Qualcomm is in the process of drafting an appropriate licensing assurance for 

802.11ah and intends to submit it to PatCom shortly. 

 

Regards, 

 

Fabian D. Gonell 

VP, Division Counsel 

QUALCOMM Incorporated 

5775 Morehouse Drive 

San Diego CA 92121 
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